
From: David Smith
To: Wendy Strangeway
Subject: RE: NYM/2018/0472/NEW
Date: 29 July 2018 15:38:19

Hi Wendy
 
The proposal appears to be replacing broken concrete surfacing on the PROW (public
footpath) so I can’t foresee any issue with it in principle.
 
However, whilst the work is being carried out and until the concrete surfacing can be
walked upon, there must remain at all times a safe passage through for walkers using
the public footpath.  If a safe passage can’t be maintained then the landowner/applicant
will have to apply for a temporary path closure order.  This will incur costs for them so
I’d recommend they try to avoid having to go down this route.
 
Happy to discuss if necessary.
 
Many thanks
Regards
David
 
David Smith
Senior Ranger (South)
Park Services
 
From: Wendy Strangeway 
Sent: 26 July 2018 11:18
To: David Smith
Subject: FW: NYM/2018/0472/NEW
 
Hi David
 
Could you have a look at this and let me know if you foresee an issue from a PROW
point of view?
 
Wendy
 
 
Mrs Wendy Strangeway
Planning Administration Officer
 
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
YO62 5BP
 
Tel: 01439 772700
 
 
From: Wendy Strangeway 
Sent: 25 July 2018 11:18
To: Rachel Smith
Subject: NYM/2018/0472/NEW
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proposed concreting works at Craven Garth Farm, Rosedale

Hi Rachel 

I have received an agricultural notification for the above works. The Officer has
assessed the application and determined that no prior approval is required. Before I
write back to the applicant could you confirm whether there are any conservation issues
to consider. 

Many Thanks 

Wendy
 
Mrs Wendy Strangeway
Planning Administration Officer
 
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
YO62 5BP
 
Tel: 01439 772700
 
 


